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17 December 2015 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RUGBY 7’s TOURNAMENTS 
 
We are at that stage of the year where we look to plan for the forthcoming 7s season and like last 
year, I will require the boys selected to pay £35. This will be included in the overall subs total you 
may pay, to ensure you do not cross the £80 cap on subs, unless you wish to do so.  This will be 
to cover the costs of transport, entrance fees and first aid for the following 3 matches per age 
group. 
 
Dates of Competition 
 
U16 VII:  
Sunday 28 February Canford School 7s 
Wednesday 9 March Stowe School 7s 
Tuesday 15 and Wednesday 16 March Rosslyn Park 7s 
 
1st VII: 
Sunday 31 January Colstons 7s 
Wednesday 9 March Surrey 7s 
Wednesday 16 and Thursday 17 March Rosslyn Park 7s 
 
We recognise the role that rugby 7s plays in the lives of the boys involved, with its core values of 
teamwork, respect, enjoyment, discipline and sportsmanship, and above all friendship, and hope 
that you will continue to support us in this.   
 
Please make your payment by 12 January 2015, using our on-line payment facility via the school 
website link (see Internet Payment) and selecting BWS Rugby Sevens subscription fees 2015.  If 
you have not yet registered, please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk for a link code. 
 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr R Demain-Griffiths   Mr T Gilmour 
Director of Sport    Master i/c Rugby 
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